February 14, 2024

NEWS RELEASE
CURRENT LOAD RESTRICTIONS
WILL BE LIFTED ON A TEMPORARY BASIS AS FOLLOWS:

BARAGA, HOUGHTON and ONTONAGON COUNTIES

LIFTED - 8:00 a.m. EST on Monday, February 19, 2024
UNTIL:
RE-IMPLEMENTED AND IN EFFECT - 8:00 a.m. EST on Saturday, February 24, 2024

*Your local road agencies will continue to review forecasts and local road conditions on a
daily basis. Contact your Road Commission office for any major hauling over the roads so
they are able to appropriately monitor activities and conditions. The Road Commissions
also strongly encourage night hauling at this time.

We thank our local industries for their continued co-operation during this unprecedented
winter season.

Please contact your local road commission if you have further questions. Subject to change
based on weather and road conditions.

For questions regarding this temporary lifting of load restrictions, please inquire at your local
Road Commission offices. Baraga County at 906-524-7270, Houghton County at 906-482-3600,
and Ontonagon County at 906-884-2332.

HOUGHTON COUNTY ROAD COMMISSION
Kevin P. Harju, P.E., Engineer
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